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CAAC

As this is a Grade II listed building within a conservation area, it is not appropriate to replace existing single 

glazed sash windows, which reflect the period of the host building, with double glazing. Listed windows are an 

integral part of the listed building. As well as creating a visual alteration to the facade, double glazed windows 

can harm heritage interiors during installation. Secondary glazing is usually acceptable.
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